This week in nursery: 14th – 20th  December 2019
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Upcoming dates
· Monday 16th – Nursery Christmas Party
· Wednesday 18th -Visit to Arch View Nursing Home
· Friday 20th – Christmas Jumper Day
· Friday 20th End of term

Christmas Party 16th December – Morning and Afternoon groups
Party Day!
Lots of fun with the children, games and dancing. Party tea and maybe a special visitor!  
Parents of full-time children may collect their children earlier that afternoon if they wish.

Arch View - Wednesday 18th December
We are hoping to take the children to Arch View nursing home to sing a few Christmas songs
for the ladies and gentlemen.  Leaving nursery at 10am and at 1>30 pm. If you are available to help on the day that would be really appreciated. 
If you have not yet received a permission slip please see one of the early years team 

Christmas Jumper Day 20th December
Children are welcome to wear their Christmas jumpers today.



Snack Fees.
The suggested amount for your child’s snack the new terms fees are now due. This helps us to be able to give the children a good choice of healthy snack and purchase some resources needed. Thank you
Parent helpers
Parents are very welcome to come in and help in the nursery.  This could be on a regular basis, part of a session or a one off.  There is a calendar located on the information board, so if you would like to help please add you name to this. If you have any special skills you would like to share or just come in and join the group we would love to have you.

End of term – 20th /12/19
Start of new term – 7th /1/2020

Thank you for all your contributions and ongoing support throughout the year.
Wishing all our children and families a very
 Happy Christmas and Prosperous New Year
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Best Wishes from The Early Years team.

If your child is going to be absent from nursery for any reason please could you let us know by phoning us on 0131 271 4611 (nursery direct number) or on 0131 271 4610 (school office).   Website Please take a look at the schools website. http://kingspark.mgfl.net/. Here you will find information on what the children have been learning this week with some lovely pictures.
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